
 

 

 

 

 

 

On Zoom From 7:15PM to 8:15PM, Monday, March 22 
Order of the Arrow representatives serve as a communication link between the troop, crew, 

or ship and the local Order of the Arrow lodge. By enhancing the image of the Order as a 

service arm to the scout unit, they promote the OA, encourage Scouts to take part in all sorts 

of camping opportunities, and helps pave the way for older Scouts to become involved in 

high-adventure programs. 

If your troop, ship, or crew does not yet have an OA representative, then talk to your unit 

leader. This is a recognized and an important leadership role within a scout unit.  

A youth serving as an OA representative must be a current member of the Order of the 

Arrow. Each youth serving in this position should have an adult OA member registered in 

their unit serving as their adviser. This training is for the youth OA representative as well as 

their adult adviser. 

Registration is now open. Please visit the following link to register: 

http://www.snakepower.org/eventsignup.asp?eventid=17 

Upon completing registration, you will be emailed a link for the Zoom meeting on the 

morning of March 22. If you have any questions, please email acachapter@gmail.com 

Learn how the OA Representative: 

•  Serves as a two-way communication link 

between the troop and the lodge or chapter. 

•  Assists the troop (as appropriate) as a trainer 

of leadership and outdoor skills. 

•  Attends troop and chapter or lodge meetings 

regularly as a youth representative of the troop 

and Order. 

http://www.snakepower.org/eventsignup.asp?eventid=17

